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Bottom Line
· Our desire is to collect and organize the lobby props used for the “At the Movies” series. Instead of storing these props at each separate campus, we will be organizing and storing them centrally. The Project Manager of Campuses will be the “A” (Accountable) for this project. 

Goals
· Save money in the year ahead by reusing much of what we have bought/created
· Provide clarity on what is being stored and where it is being stored
· To cut down on confusion about what items we own and what condition it is in

Broad FAQ’s

· Who is in charge of this project? 
Heidy Eckle will run point, AKA be the “A” on the project but it will be a collaborative effort between Arts, Campus, and Ministry Services.

· What should I do if I have a question about At the Movie Lobby Props?
Email HeidyE@CedarCreek.tv or seek out your Leadership Team representative in order to access the Roll Out Doc.

· Where is all this stuff going?
Heidy and the team she is assembling will seek to answer that over the weeks ahead.
